
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

GOLIAD COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 

Goliad County will hold a public hearing at 6 p.m., on January 10, 2022, at the Goliad County 

Courthouse, 127 N. Courthouse Square, Goliad, Texas regarding the submission of an application to the 

Texas Department OF Housing and Community Affairs for a Texas Community Resiliency Program (CRP) 

grant. The purpose of this meeting is to allow citizens an opportunity to discuss the amount of CRP 

funding available and to discuss the planned use for the funds. The County encourages citizens to 

participate in the development of this CRP application and to make their views known at this public 

hearing. Citizens unable to attend this meeting may submit their views and proposals to Mike Bennett, 

County Judge, at the county courthouse or through email at BRIC@goliadcountytx.gov anytime prior to 

the beginning of the public meeting. 
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